LIONS CLUBS INTERNATIONAL
DISTRICT “N1”
LCIF REPORT — 04 Feb 2014

Over the past several months | have personally provided Clubs with assistance in their submission of
donations, especially under the Disaster topic. A letter to all Presidents is being forwarded
recommending what | am suggesting in this report.

“It is recommended that all clubs have their treasurers forward $100.00 per month to LCIF,
indicating what you want the money utilized for ie: disaster, diabetes, youth, etc., and indicating you
want the money accredited towards the purchase of Melvin Jones awards. A Melvin Jones Award
takes a donation of $1,000.00 USA funds. By donating this way, you are assisting our International
Foundation Grant division of the Association and building up Melvin Jones Awards to present to
deserving members of your club. By giving you also receive.”

The Parkdale Sherwood Lions Club made a $5,000.00 donation to LCIF last year and | have
forwarded a special LCIF pin for their generosity to each of the club members as a small gesture of
thanks.

| will be setting up information table at our Cabinet Meetings and hopefully at the MD
Convention.

PCC/PDG Tim HOBAN —

LCIF Co-ordinator for “N1”



